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Whatsõ Happening this Week 

Greetings 
 
It is hard to believe that this Friday is the end of Term 2. It 
has been a very busy term with many opportunities and  
activities provided for the children.    
 
One of the highlights was the Dancing like the Stars  
performance by the Year 7 and 8 students at the Isaac  
Theatre Royal on Tuesday evening. The high quality tuition 
that they received and the hard work they put in was  
rewarded with a top notch performance.  
The performance was very polished and most professional.   
The children certainly made the most of the opportunity that 
they were given. They were a credit to themselves and the 
school. Thank you to Ms Harwood and Mrs Ioane for their 
passion and willingness to provide this wonderful opportunity 
and experience for the children as it is something that they 
will never forget and should be very proud of. Check their 
performance through this link:  
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=4SNivoXrZSk&feature=youtu.be 
 
Thank you for your support of the Learning  
Conferences. These 3 way conferences are an important 
part of our reporting to you on the progress of your child  
towards their Learning Targets. These complement the  
written Report. We would appreciate your  feedback on the 
revamped Report form which were changed to make them 
more user friendly. Thank you also for ensuring that you  
collected your children on time as this meant that we were 
not  distracted by calling parents or having to supervise  
children who had not been picked up. 
 
Thank you to the PFA, in particular Mike Donaldson and his 
team who organised and ran a most successful and  
enjoyable Quiz Night last Friday. They were able to raise in 
excess of $1200.00. A great effort. 
 
This Friday is Mufti Day. We are joining Catholic Schools 
from right across New Zealand for Mufti Mania. This is a 
Caritas  initiative for a Catholic School in Papua New Guinea. 
 
At the first Board of Trustees meeting Tim Willetts was  
re-elected as Chairperson.  
 
I hope that you enjoy the holidays with your children.  
Term 3 begins on Monday July 22. 
 
Best wishes 
Denis 

School Diary  

5 July   Full School Assembly 
   Led by Room 10 
 
5 July  Mufti Mania 
   (gold coin donation) 
 
5 July  End of Term 2 
 
22 July   Start of Term 3 
 
24 July  OLV Drop-In 
   Creative Space 
   8:30-9:30am (info page 3) 
 
25 July  Keeping Ourselves Safe 
   Parent info session 2.40pm 
    

Tomorrow we will join with Catholic 
Schools throughout New Zealand for 
Mufti Mania. This is an initiative by Cari-
tas to support Doputz Primary School.  
 

This will be a gold coin donation.     
Thank you. 

PFA Sausage Sizzle 
 
Sausage Sizzle orders every Friday before 
9am in the Creative Space. 
 
$2.00 sausage and bread 
$1.00 juice box 
 
We would appreciate helpers to cook the  
sausages and lay out the orders for next term. 
Full training given. Just let one of the ladies 
collecting the money know or write your name 
on the roster in the office.  Thank you so much. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4SNivoXrZSk&feature=youtu.be
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4SNivoXrZSk&feature=youtu.be
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